
Periodic Health Review Notification 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you in good health. This is a friendly reminder that it is time for 

your periodic health review. Regular health assessments are important to ensure your ongoing 

well-being and to address any healthcare needs you may have. 

Please schedule your appointment at your earliest convenience. You can contact our office at 

[Insert Phone Number] or visit our website [Insert Website URL] for more information. 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Best regards, 

[Your Health Care Provider's Name] 

[Your Practice Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


